UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION

February 22, 1941

Chancellor Deane W. Malott Frank Strong Hall University of Kansas

Dear Chancellor Malott:

I am sending you the "News" from the National Council of the Y.M.C.A., 347 Madison Avenue, New York City.

This publicity is a prelude in preparation for the Y.M.C.A. drive for a Naismith building on the Springfield Y.M.C.A. campus. They expect to utilize all these forces in asking the alumni of Springfield College and the friends of basketball as well as the friends of Dr. Naismith to build a large Y.M.C.A. fieldhouse at Springfield.

After you have glanced over this will you kindly return it for our files?

Very cordially yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation Varsity Basketball Coach

FCA:lg

April of the source of the sou